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Hi 
 
I am writing in regards to this industrial planning being put forward for 
wood tree cutting etc. 
 
It was refused before and now it’s in for an appeal. 
 
I would like to highlight the tourist attraction that will be damaged at 
the famous walkway there. 
 
The road is very narrow and hardly two vehicles can pass each other safely 
never mind lorries loaded 
etc. 
 
There are pedestrians waking and cyclists using the road who will be at 
danger by the use of large 
commercial vehicles going up and down. 
 
Then the noise pollution for my self and the neighbours which will affect 
us adversely. 
 
Lorries making noise and machinery etc. the place will be an eye sore with 
trees and muck everywhere. 
 
I hope this application does not go any further and my concerns are picked 
up on. 
 
This project should be in an industrial built area not between houses. 
Your neighbour should be a 
house/flats etc for residential use not commercial business and such at 
this large scale. 
 
Kind Regards 
Atif Adeel 
West Loch Farm 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


